
 

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to another great year of Neshaminy Softball.  Here is some important information 

regarding the upcoming season including the 5 things that must be completed or handed in prior to tryouts.  If 

these 5 things are not all completed or handed in prior to tryouts, your daughter will not be permitted to tryout. 

 

 PIAA Physical dated 6/1/19 or later (Given to Mr. Gurysh by 12:00 noon on Wednesday 2/26. If you 
played a fall or winter sport this year you only need page 7.) 

 Register on Family ID by Wednesday 2/26 (You must register again even if you already played another 
sport this year.  The registration window is now open and the link is on the website.) 

 MP2 Report Card & Attendance (Given to Mr. Gurysh by 12:00 noon on Wednesday 2/26.) 

 Code of Conduct & Softball Booster By-laws signed by Player and Parent (Given to Mr. Gurysh by 12:00 
noon on Wednesday 2/26.) 

 Concussion Baseline Test on Thursday February 20th (YOU MUST ATTEND this unless you have already 
played a fall or winter sport this year.) 

 

Tryouts will be the following dates:  

 Monday March 2nd: Freshman Only 

 Tuesday March 3rd: Everyone should be prepared. 

 Wednesday March 4th: Everyone should be prepared. 

 Thursday March 5th: Everyone should be prepared. (All teams to be chosen and announced after practice) 

 

Friday March 6th: 

 Practice for those players who made the team. 

 Neshaminy College Recognition Day celebrating the Seniors in our program at 5:00pm in the Art Gallery. 

 Mandatory Parents Meeting for the parents of players who made the team at 6:00pm in the Cafeteria. 

 

There is a booster fee of $200 per player that will be collected at the meeting on March 6th.  Please make your 

checks payable to Neshaminy Softball Boosters.  At the meeting you will receive 20 Raffle Tickets to sell for $10 

each. Selling these Tickets gives you the opportunity to recover 100% of your booster fee. The Raffle will be for 3 

prizes (Apple Watch, Airpods, and $100 cash) to be drawn after our home game vs. Quakertown on April 8th.   

 

The Neshaminy Softball Boosters are unpaid parent volunteers and their purpose is to raise money for items not 

covered by the limited funding available through the School District. These items include but are not limited to: 

 

 A matching helmet for every player in the program 

 A Varsity letterman jacket 

 Banquet ticket and end of season gifts for the players 

 Senior Day expenses 

 Neshaminy Softball Apparel 

 Equipment upgrades 

 

On behalf of the entire coaching staff, I would like to wish your daughter good luck at tryouts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ken Gurysh 


